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You may have heard about our caterpillars which are growing bigger by the day and ready to go into the next 
stage of chrysalis.  The children have given so many suggestions of names that we put them in a computerised 
pin wheel and their names are - Cinderella – Flower – Elsa- Evie and Bella.  We will be watching them carefully 
through to their next stage awaiting them turning into butterflies. 
 

 

 

 

 

Leavers Book 
We will once again be preparing a Leavers Book for all 
children leaving for Primary School.  There will a page 
dedicated to your child with photos of their work, 
handwriting and also their thoughts of their friends, 
preschool life and what they want to be when they grow 
up.  Additionally, there will be photos of acticities they 
have been doing at preschool as well as a class photo.  
These will be available in July at £10.00 each.  Please look 
out for order forms so we know how many need printing. 
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May 3rd   - Bank Holiday Monday 
May 29th                             - Break up for May holiday 
June 7th                            - Term 6 starts 
July 21st                             - End of Term 6 
  
 

 

 

SOUNDS   w/c   3th  May  C             w/c 17th May - E 
                   w/c 10th May – D           w/c – 24th May - F 
 

Should the weather continue to be 
sunny, we will be applying suncream 
to the children, anyone allergic to 
our suncream, please bring in your 
own so we can protect your child.  If 
Nursery Children could be creamed 
prior to attending please. 
 
 

Please ensure that your child comes 
to preschool dressed with the tops of 
their arms covered – no strappy tops  

We are so excited that 
Bella has finally laid eggs 
in our nest.  We have 
watched Daddy bird 
come and feed her 
whilst she is on the nest 
and was able to take 
this photo when she 
briefly left her nest.  We 
will watch avidly waiting 
for them to hatch 

Needed Help Urgently for 
Builder/Carpenter/DIY Help 

We have a number of wooden structures in our garden 
which is desperate need of repair.  Our large garden 
sandpit has rotted, our well loved pirate ship and a 
wooden bench also needs attention.  Is there anyone or 
a group of people who could please help us fix them so 
the children can still have safe access to this equipment.  
If you can help please speak to a staff member 

Bella our  

Blue Tit 

 

Packed Lunches – Choking - Allergies 

Young children are particularly vulnerable, they are 
still learning to chew and their swallow reflex is still 
developing.  To prevent this, the NHS advise that 
grapes, tomatoes and similarly shaped foods/fruit and 
that we have advised you to cut into quarters. 
 
Please do not put sweets such as skittles or mini eggs  
or similar in your child’s lunchbox. 
 
Should you put chocolate spread in your child’s 
sandwich, could you please pop a note in so we know 
that it doesn’t contain nuts and is not Nutella or 
similar.  We are a nut free preschool and we have 
people at high risk with nut allergies. 
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